
 
	 


FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

April 13, 2021

Contact: Max Hall

Email: Max.Hall@afscmemn.org

Hennepin County Paralegals Join AFSCME Council 5


South St. Paul – Following the conclusion of a petition for unit clarification with the     
Bureau of Mediation Services, AFSCME Council 5 Executive Director Julie Bleyhl      
issued the following statement:


“AFSCME Council 5 extends our congratulations to the Paralegals at Hennepin County 
who won union recognition today, joining AFSCME Local 2938. We want to give a    
special shoutout to the Attorneys from Local 2938 and members on the Hennepin  
County Organizing Advisory Committee who helped welcome them into our union.   
Welcome!"


###


AFSCME Council 5 is a union of more than 43,000 working Minnesotans from across the state. We advocate for 
excellence in services for the public, dignity in the workplace, and opportunity and prosperity for all workers.
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